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The ServSafe Alcohol program is currently not approved in Vermont. 

Training in responsible alcohol service in Vermont is mandatory.   

 All licensees are required to complete the Vermont Dept. of Liquor Control’s “Liquor 

Control Licensee Enforcement Seminar” once every three years.  No licenses will be 

renewed unless the department’s records show that the licensee has complied with 

this requirement.   

 

 Every employee involved in the sale or service of alcohol must complete a 

department approved alcohol server training course every two years.  The licensee 

must keep a record of who was trained and through what program they were trained 

(using the form located at https://liquorcontrol.vermont.gov/education). Any 

licensee who fails to comply with these requirements may be subjected to a license 

suspension.   

 

For more information, please contact the Department of Liquor Control at (802) 828-2339, 

or visit their website at www.liquorcontrol.vermont.gov  

 

 

STATE LIQUOR AUTHORITY: 

State of Vermont 

Department of Liquor Control 

13 Green Mountain Drive, Drawer 20 

Montpelier, Vermont 05620-4501 

Phone:  802-828-2345 

Fax:      802-828-2803 

E-Mail: mike@dlc.state.vt.us 

Web Site: www.liquorcontrol.vermont.gov  

 

 

STATE LAWS: 

Vermont’s alcohol laws and the rules and regulations of the Vermont Department of Liquor 

Control can be found on the Web at: www.liquorcontrol.vermont.gov/laws  
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